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UPDATE 3/23/20: We will continue making deliveries, only to businesses
deemed essential by the Governor’s executive orders in NJ and PA.

Effective immediately, we will be closing our stores to walk-in business. If you
need to pick something up, you must call ahead or call when you arrive, pay by
credit card over the phone, and we will bring the order out to you when ready.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

March 17, 2020
To Our Valued Customers:

As the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic continues to evolve and impacts the way we work and live, we wanted to
provide you with an update on how we are approaching the situation and ensuring we are providing you the service and
support you can count on even amid the rapidly changing times.

We are continuing to monitor the situation and any reports or requirements from the CDC and local, state and federal
governments. Our employees, including our office staff, customer service, management team, and drivers have been
educated on proper hygiene, proper distancing, and many other items relating to keeping a safe environment. Our
shops, offices, trucks, and equipment are all subject to proper cleaning and wipe-downs.

With a customer base that includes hospitals, doctor’s offices, government, manufacturing, and transportation, we have
always been an essential business. We plan to continue operations and deliveries under our new guidelines, unless we
are told otherwise. Our goal is to continue to deliver the service and support that you depend on, while implementing
preventative measures to ensure your safety and the safety of our employees. However, effective immediately, we
will temporarily close all stores for business on Saturdays.

We have received notifications from almost all our vendors that they have taken the same precautions. They have also
ensured us there is currently no indications of any shortage of products, other than PPE respirators and cleaning and
disinfecting products.

We will continue to follow the guidance of the CDC, federal and local authorities to ensure we are vigilant and adhere to
their recommendations. We are monitoring the situation very closely and will communicate with advance notice any
changes to our customers as the situation develops. We value the relationship we have built with you over time and are
doing everything in our power to ensure continuity of your operations.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.
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